
 
PUBLIC NOTICE Posted: 

March 19, 2024 

NO 2024 DELAWARE PRESIDENTIAL PRIMARY 
 

 
DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF ELECTIONS ANNOUNCES 
DELAWARE’S 2024 PRESIDENTIAL PRIMARY ELECTION  

WILL NOT BE HELD DUE TO NO CONTESTED RACES 
 

Pursuant to the passage earlier today of Senate Bill 241 by the General 
Assembly, and the Governor signing the legislation into law, the 2024 
Republican Presidential Primary Election will not be held due to there 

being no contested race. This cancellation is due to the recent withdrawal 
of Republican Party Presidential Candidate Nikki R. Haley from the 

Republican Presidential Primary Ballot, leaving Republican Party 
Presidential Candidate Donald J. Trump as the sole, active, filed 

Republican Party Presidential Candidate. 

  
No 2024 Delaware Democratic Presidential Primary had been scheduled 

because only one Democratic Party Presidential Candidate, Joseph R. 
Biden, Jr., filed to appear on Delaware’s 2024 Democratic Presidential 

Primary Ballot, therefore, there was no contested race. 
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